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Comments: My family and I are heavy users of our local national forest trails, particularly in the Cibola national

forest. I see people using pedal assist ebikes on local usfs trails already and I am 100% in favor. They are having

a great time using the trails and many look unlikely to enjoy the trail system without assistance. These class 1

and 2 ebikes are no more disturbing to other trail users than a normal bike and have no discernable impact on

the environment. They should be allowed everywhere a bicycle is allowed. Equestrian riders certainly have a

higher trail impact both in terms of environmental damage and risk to other trail users.


